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UNIVERSITY OF ILLINOIS EP.14.35

AT URBANA-CHAMPAIGN

Office of the Provost and Vice Chancellor
for Academic Affairs

Swanlund Administration Building
601 East John Street
Champaign, IL 61820

March 21, 2014

Gay Miller, Chair
Senate Committee on Educational Policy
Office of the Senate
22$ English Building, MC-461

Dear Professor Miller:

Enclosed is a copy of a proposal from the College of Fine and Applied Arts to establish a
Bachelor of Arts in Dance.

The proposal has been reviewed and approved by the College of Fine and Applied Arts. It now

requires Senate review.

Sincerely,

Kristi A. Kuntz
Assistant Provost

Enclosures

c: J. Erkert
M. Stone

telephone (217) 333-6677 .fax (217) 244-5639




